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Have a wonderful half term break, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

Parent Survey Feedback
We hope that you have found the weekly feedback following the parent survey useful this half term.  This is our last
feedback section.  If you have any input, questions or suggestions, please do get in touch!

The school supports my child’s wider personal development
23 of you strongly agreed and agreed with this statement - this reflects all of the planning and provision in place
through the EYFS curriculum, clubs and activities, visits and visitors that have taken place since the beginning of the
academic year.  1 disagreed and 5 of you selected ‘don’t know’ - please do discuss this with your child’s class teacher
so that they can share further how we do this. 

I know how to support my child’s reading at home 
The significant majority of you agreed and strongly agreed which is amazing!  We hope that you have enjoyed the
parent reading and phonics workshops that have taken place.  Mrs Holdsworth is our Early Reading Lead and is always
happy to answer any queries you may have. 

I understand the school’s attendance procedure
28 of you agreed and strongly agreed and 1 selected ‘Don’t know’ - our attendance escalation procedures sit in line
with statutory guidance from the Department for Education that all schools’ must follow.  You can find out more
information about our approach as well as access our Attendance Policy on our school website.  Each term, Miss
Ingrams meets with the Education Welfare Officer from Bexley to review your child’s attendance and put
recommendations in place where applicable.  Her name is Sara Chambers.  If at any time your child’s attendance
becomes a cause for concern you will be invited to meet with Miss Ingrams and Sara to discuss further. 

Our final newsletter of the term comes with a celebration of so much that has been achieved this week and a
recognition that we are officially at the half way point of this academic year - we really cannot believe how
fast it has flown.  A huge thank you to our school community for your continued support and a well done to
our children - they really have grown so much during this time!   Next term, we will be focusing on your child’s
progress as we prepare for parents evening later in the term.  We are also busy planning the curriculum for
next academic year/Year One and look forward to sharing more information about this in the Summer term. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
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WE LOVE LEARNING
DANCE DAYS WORKSHOP
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Children’s University
A reminder for parents, carers and families to
register any learning destinations that they visit on
their child’s Children’s University account.  Please
follow the link using the QR code to find out more
about events and activities taking place during the
half term break.  

Thank you to all of the parents, carers
and families that attended - we hope
you enjoyed the session as much as

the children did!The children’s
performances were

fantastic!

The children have enjoyed finding out about the traditions and
culture linked to Chinese New Year this week.
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SAFEGUARDING
SAFER INTERNET DAY 2024
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 4.2.24
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

97.9%
Neverwood Forest Class 

98.3%
Whole school, Year to date: 97.6%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

19th February - Welcome Back!
20th February - Big Bang Day, Theatre Box 
will be visiting our school.

22nd February - Our Trustees will be
visiting our amazing school.

Children will be
focusing on core text;

The Ugly Duckling 

Talia, Mati, Ethan &
Louie 

Harley, Poppy,
Cillian & Albert 

Teamwork

We were all in agreement that the level of
teamwork demonstrated by all of the

children during the Dance Days workshop
was fantastic!  They listened and helped

each other whilst following instructions to
follow their routines - well done! 

The children discussed some of the ways that
they use the internet at home and at school.  
They discussed the SMART rules and how they
can remember these to keep themselves safe
online. 

Talk to your child about how they know what to
do to keep themselves safe online. 
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COMMUNITY - SWAC & BANANA PANCAKES 
Thank you to Andrea from the Schools Waste Action Club (SWAC) team who came
and met with parents and carers for a food workshop followed by parents being

joined by children to learn how to make banana pancakes!  Don’t they look
delicious!  Thank you to everyone that attended. 

Have a go at making your own!

Litter
We have been contacted by a local resident raising
concerns about the amount of litter being dropped
along Loampit and Sandy Roads.  We recognise that
this cannot be directly attributed to our school
community.  Please help us by keeping our
community clean and tidy.  If any of you have any
suggestions to help, please let us know.  We have
contacted the contractors of The Quarry and they
have confirmed they will provide bins to support
local residents - we also have a bin in our main
entrance area for your use. Thank you for your
support and understanding. 

A big thank you
to one of our
parents who

kindly donated
these fantastic

play resources to
be used by the

children!
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Don’t miss out...Keep up to date
with all our latest news!

CURRICULUM   
Curriculum
Overview
next half

term - take
a look! 

Find out
about the
focus for
learning

and the core
texts we
will be

exploring. 

https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

